
Secondary Residence 

The main goal for the exterior of the secondary residence is to blend into the existing landscape and 
exterior of the main residence as much as possible.  Our home was constructed in 1974 and clad in 
Mexican 3x10 brick. We have searched for this brick since buying this property in March and it is no 
longer available.  Installing a mismatched brick on 85% of the secondary residence will diminish the 
aesthetic and monetary value of our property. 

We are requesting to be allowed to do a masonry wainscoting on all sides of the secondary residence, 
consistent with what the City has allowed on outbuildings.  Our secondary residence has one elevation 
visible from the street (Valley Drive).  That elevation is the single car garage door.  The other three 
elevations are not visible for Valley Drive, Continental Drive or Bursey Road.  Furthermore, our three 
surrounding neighbors cannot see the secondary residence due to existing structures that obscure the 
sight line with buildings and/or existing landscaping. 

Our plan is to find some type of masonry that in a wainscoting is complimentary to the main residence’s 
masonry.   A wainscoting in a slightly different brick is not as noticeable as 85% of the structure would 
be.  The remaining material will be concrete lap siding (Hardi) painted in the same color as the trim on 
the main residence.  The roof and gutters will also match the main residence. Our intention is that the 
secondary residence blend in naturally to the property and look as if it has always been part of the 
property.  Bricking 85% of this structure in a non-matching brick will not accomplish that goal. 

Barn 

Adjustments are being made to the barn plan to install the same wainscoting on all elevations of the 
barn as well. This will tie the barn into all other structures on the property. 

We appreciate your time reviewing and approving our project.  We are looking forward to getting 
started. 

RECEIVED AUGUST 20, 2018



RECEIVED  MAY 25, 2018




